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          Holy Family Primary School
                       Newsletter

             Friday, 23rd February 2018
Pupils of the Week 
	Class
	Name
	Reason

	Rec 
	Hugh McGarvey
	For creating a wonderful shield, good boy!

	Yr.1 NC/AK
	Hannah McCaul
	For being super organised and helping her friends

	Yr.1 MP
	Matthew McKenna
	For his super work on sounds

	Yr.2 EM
	Conor Rice
	For working with fantastic concentration & thinking outside the box

	Yr.2. FMG
	Kate Conway
	For always having an enthusiastic approach to her work

	Yr.3 SM
	Tamara Szalaiova
	For being so careful during tens and units practical work

	Yr.3 UC
	Dana Ignatenkova
Gabriela Kazmierska
	For their super tens and units work, well done girls!

	Yr.4 CMM
	Aaron McCallan
Martha McWhinney
	For his excellent work on money and giving change
For super speedy work and great presentation

	Yr.4 BH/JM
	Gerard Logue
	For superb work counting totals of money

	Yr.5 DMC
	Ann-Marie McCann
	For great work on time & for always working with a smile on her face

	Yr.5 DMS
	Chloe Maughan
	For excellent improvement in her reading

	Yr.6 SMG
	Katelyn Floyd
	For having a very positive attitude to school life

	Yr.6 ZMD
	Shay McConnell
	For great knowledge on the Vikings during topic work

	Yr.7 CK
	Aimee McGaughey
	For her beautiful work in her Confirmation book

	Yr.7 KMK
	Cara McCance
	For always working so hard in all aspects of her work


Good Manners Award
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Those chosen to receive recognition for the ‘Good Manners’ Award this week are: Lorcan Murphy, Amelia Czapla, Zuzanna Szewczyk, Charlie Hyland, Ronan Gallogly, Sinead Watson, Oran Mullin, Tori Sammons, James Mullarkey, Ellen Bingham, Conor Sloan, Euan McCusker, Kara-Rose Wilson, Eoin McCusker, Grace, McCusker, Torry Sloan, Eva Taggart, Aoife Boland, Roisin Nic An Easpaig, Ella Harte, Jamie Duffy, Grace Gallogly, Ryan Jackson & Richard Maughan. Well done everyone, we are so proud of you all. 

Dates to Note

Sat 3rd March – The continuation of the ‘Do This in Memory’ programme @ the 6.00 Mass

Tues 6th March – Yr.4 First Confession
Fri 9th March – ‘Feet First Families’ (see attached information)
Sat 10th March – Sacrament of Confirmation in the Sacred Heart Church @ 3.00pm 

Mon 19th March – School closed for St. Patrick’s Day break

Fri 23rd March – Comhaltas Ceoltóirí Éireann present the traditional singer & instrumentalist Sean Keane in Dún Uladh at 8.30pm. Tickets are priced at £20.00 each.

Sun 13th May – Yr.4 First Holy Communion @ 12.30
World Book Day
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World Book Day takes place next week and as we have more than our fair share of ‘bookworms’ in Holy Family, we are going to mark this special event on Thursday, 1st March. All children from Reception to Yr.7 are asked to come to school dressed up as a character from their favourite book and special reading activities will be held throughout the day. We’ve no doubt there will be a few colourful and inventive characters roaming the corridors next Thursday and hopefully, as well as promoting the children’s love of books, it will be a fun day for everyone.
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Congratulations to our Fabulous Pupils!!
Swimming: Huge congratulations to Kevin McAnulla (Yr.6SMG) who represented Holy Family at the Irish Schools’ Minor Gala in the National Aquatic Centre in Dublin on the weekend of 10th & 11th February. Kevin attained two personal best times in the 50m butterfly (12th overall) and the 50m freestyle (21st overall). What an amazing achievement Kevin – you definitely earned your week off school for mid-terml!!
Cross Country Running: On Wednesday a number of our KS2 girls travelled to Mallusk to take part in the N.I. Cross Country Final. This is a very prestigious competition and to have 7 of our pupils involved was a fantastic achievement!! Even more fantastic was the news that two of our pupils (Mariead Corrigan & Clodagh McCanny) finished in the top 50 individual runners– not bad out of 251 girls!!! Our girls’ team finished 14th out of 27 and were the top Tyrone team!! We are so proud of all of them in how they represented themselves and Holy Family. Well done everyone you are absolutely brilliant!

Gaelic: Yesterday our KS2 girls took part in the semi-final of the Cumann na mBunscol indoor Gaelic competition in the Station Centre. After competing against teams from Christ the King, Loughmacrory and Trillick we were delighted to make it to the final against Loughmacrory. The girls played their hearts out and after a nail-biting game against the ‘Loughsiders’, Holy Family won 3 – 1 and will now progress to the county final in Cookstown next Friday. Huge congratulations girls and best of luck for the final!!! 
Scholastic Book Fair
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Scholastic Book Fair has arrived in school and will be here until next Wednesday (28th February). During this time parents/guardians and pupils will have an opportunity to view/purchase an extensive range of books and novelty items. Pupils have been issued with a catalogue of the books/gifts on offer to help them make their selection (items not available during the fair can be ordered). Pupils will be taken to the book fair during the day with their class teacher and will have an opportunity to purchase books etc. Parents/guardians are also welcome to visit the fair on either site each day and we ask you to please note the following times:- Junior site: 8.45am – 9.30am and again from 2.15pm – 3.30pm/Senior site: 3.00pm – 4.00pm  
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School Photographer

Mr. Donnie McGale will be visiting the school on Friday 2nd March (junior site) and Monday 5th March (senior site) to take individual, class and family photographs. As in previous years, all pupils in Reception, Yr.1 and Yr.7 will have their individual and class photograph taken. However, pupils from Yr.2 – Yr.6 will only have photographs taken if it is requested by their parent/guardian. There will also be an opportunity to have family photographs taken – again at the request of parents/guardians. Please complete and return the reply slip below to your child’s class teacher if you wish them to have their photograph taken. 
(-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
School Photographs Reply Slip

I would like my son/daughter 




 in Yr. 


 to have the following photographs taken:-

1.
Yr.2 – Yr.6 Individual Photograph (
2.
Family photograph with brother/sister currently enrolled in school (
3. 
Family Group Photograph – Monday 5th March from 3.30am – 4.30am.   (
Signed: 







  Date: 



February 2018

Dear Parent / Guardian
We are really excited to announce that as part of the Sustrans Active School Travel Programme, we are holding a FEET FIRST FAMILIES day on Friday 9th March 2018.
This is the launch day of a brand new initiative (FEET FIRST FAMILIES) in which we are supporting our pupils to walk, scoot or cycle to school on a regular basis and to encourage other members of the family to get involved too.

Pupils will be given a sheet of stamp strips which they can mark off each day that they make an active journey to school. 
There are 6 spaces on each strip, 5 for school days and 1 for the weekend. We would love you as a parent or guardian to complete the weekend option with your child by going for a walk, cycle or scoot with them – maybe the whole family could participate?
Once the strip of 6 is complete, simply place it in the FEET FIRST FAMILIES BOX in the school reception to be in with a chance of receiving a weekly prize. (from 9th March until Easter)
As part of the FEET FIRST FAMILIES launch day on the 9th of March, we are encouraging as many pupils and their families as possible to walk, cycle or scoot to school on that day. 
If you are unable to walk the whole way to school we will operate our ‘Walking bus’ from the usual locations - Pat Kirks / The Coach Inn and Nero’s café. We will meet from 8.30am to depart for school at 8.45am sharp.   Please note pupils from the Junior site must be accompanied by an adult. 
When you arrive at school, you will find that the car park on the Junior site will be car-free and the pupils will be able to engage in fun activities in the car park throughout the day. (weather-permitting of course!)  On the Senior site, pupils will take on the ‘Walk a mile’ challenge on the school grounds.  
So remember it’s ‘FEET FIRST FAMILIES’ on Friday 9th March.  Let’s get active together!
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